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May 16, 2011




Don McPherson

Code Enforcement Officer

Inspection Division

City of Portland Maine

389 Congress Street
Portland,ME 04101-3509

RE:  Property Reference: 189 Congress Street, Portland Maine

Mr. McPherson,

This letter is to inform you that as we spoke, I have completed a review of the two residential units located on the second and third floor of the above mentioned property.  I have addressed many code violations as a result of improper electrical work that has been done over the years.  I added smoke detectors, reworked connections and wiring and added and reworked / grounded junction boxes in attic. Please let me know if there is anything else needed for this property.

Respectively,

Matthew Flaherty
M&R Electric, Inc 

207-878-5864

